
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
24th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Safeguarding Issue around Whatsapp and other online platforms 
 
This week we have been made aware of a number of children using WhatsApp, SnapChat and TikTok 
to communicate with each other using inappropriate language.  
 
We encourage all parents to monitor their children’s use of their phone and certainly social media 
closely. Although you may feel that your child is sensible with their phone, there is always a chance 
that they may see or be part of a chat or group that is not appropriate for them. We would also like 
to remind you that Whastapp is not just a messaging service, it is also a social media platform with a 
minimum age requirement of 13+, though the NSPCC suggests use from 16. 
 
The WhatsApp FAQ website has plenty of useful information about how to manage settings to support 
with keeping your children safe if you permit them to use this app. https://faq.whatsapp.com/ I  have 
also attached some single-page guides that may be useful for you from the National Online Safety 

website regarding the use of WhatsApp, TikTok and SnapChat.  
 
We advise children to express when they feel uncomfortable around what is being communicated by 
speaking to you at home and us at school. It is also important that they understand that they can leave 
group chats if they are concerned about the content. 
 
If you would like any support or guidance around the use of social media platforms please do not 
hesitate to contact us.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
Dawn Wilks                                             
Executive Headteacher           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://faq.whatsapp.com/


 
 

 

               



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 

 


